
 

 

Hilton Head Island High 
School  

HOSTS the     
BE PRO BE PROUD TRUCK 

JANUARY 21st, 2023 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO EXPLORE TRADES CAREERS! 

In collaboration with BusinessATTRACT, MLK Career Day and BCSD Career & 

Technical Education, parents and students are invited to experience the Be Pro Be 

Proud tractor trailer on Saturday, January 21st, 2023. This truck showcases an 

interactive approach to high paying careers in the trades.  The simulations are 

designed for students to experience different trades through virtual reality and learn 

about the type of skills used in technical careers. https://www.beprobeproudsc.org/get-

involved/.    

For details, contact Career Development Facilitator,  angela.williams@beaufort.k12.sc.us   

 

 

 

12:00 PM to 4:00 PM     

NO COST FOR ADMISSION 

Any student or child under the age of 13 must be 
accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
 

 

 

HHIHS PARKING LOT 

Additional employers & community 
resources will be available in the 
Auxiliary Gym. 

 

https://www.beprobeproudsc.org/get-involved/
https://www.beprobeproudsc.org/get-involved/
mailto:angela.williams@beaufort.k12.sc.us

